

Message from the chairman's desk, John Winterton

As we approach the close of another impactful year, I want to take a moment to reflect on our collective journey and express my gratitude for your dedication and your hard work in keeping the gas industry safe. Your dedication to safety standards and best practices has been instrumental in creating a secure environment for all stakeholders involved. Your collaborative efforts have not only contributed to the well-being of your clients but have also played a crucial role in maintaining the integrity and reliability in the industry.

It is through partnerships like ours that we can address challenges, implement safety measures, and continuously strive for excellence in the industry. As we look ahead, let's continue working together to uphold the highest standards, share knowledge, and foster an environment of open communication. Our collective efforts make a significant impact and I am confident that our continued commitment will lead to further advancements in safety and efficiency. Thank you for your unwavering devotion to the industry.

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank the board members for their support and contribution to the association over the past years. The involvement of the DoEL has also been of great value to our association, thank you Ms. Sathekge and Mr. Malatse. Finally, to Virginia and Sindy thank you for your tireless efforts throughout the year.

After careful management of costs and improvements in efficiency within the SAQCC, we are pleased to announce that there will be no increase in registration fees for 2024/25 . The board is pleased to make this announcement in response to the economic difficulties faced by many and understanding the impact of the rising cost of living .

Wishing you and your families a relaxing and enjoyable holiday season and a successful 2024.

#### **OFFICE CLOSURE**

In celebration of the holidays and to provide our staff with an opportunity to spend quality time with their loved ones, SAQCC Gas offices will be closing on the 14th Dec 2023 and reopening on the 8th of Jan 2024.

Please ensure that you have enough electronic CoC's in your account or should you need more CoC's while the offices are closed, please use the Net cash option to purchase.

Note If your license has expired you won't be able to Purchase or Issue, you can only view history of the issued CoCs.

# FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT TRAINING/REFRESHER COURSE AND RENEWAL PROCESS PLEASE CONTACT THE RESPECTIVE ASSOCIATION









#### **PAST EVENTS**

## Recap of SAQCC Gas Road Show in Durban - A Resounding Success!

We are thrilled to share the exciting highlights from the first leg of the SAQCC Gas Road Show, which took place in Durban, KwaZulu-Natal, this past October. The event marked not only a significant milestone for SAQCC Gas but also a celebration of 15 years of unwavering commitment to compliance in the Gas industry.



We are delighted to report that the event saw an exceptional turnout, underscoring the industry's eagerness to engage, collaborate, and stay abreast of the latest developments in Gas safety and compliance. The lively atmosphere and enthusiastic participation of professionals from across the sector made the event truly memorable.



As part of the celebration, we took a moment to honour and recognize the invaluable contributions of practitioners who have been in registered with SAQCC Gas since the inception.

Stay tuned for updates on future road show events, as SAOCC Gas continues its mission to foster a culture of compliance and excellence in the Gas industry.

## Manufacturing Indaba 2023



SAQCC Gas together with the member associations i.e. LPGSA, SAGA, SACGA & SARACCA took part in the Manufacturing Indaba 2023, Sandton Convention Centre), the aim was to increase brand visibility within the manufacturing industry, Interact with different stakeholders and engage in public awareness to educate communities about gas safety.

### OHS Conference Department of Employment & Labour

SAQCC Gas has been at the forefront of ensuring Gas safety standards are met across various industries. Our participation in the OHS Conference aligns perfectly with our mission to promote and uphold the highest standards of Gas safety and competence. We would like to thank the DoEL hosting the conference and hosting SAQCC Gas.















FOR MORE
INFO CONTACT
011 285 0038